SHIREOAKS PARISH COUNCIL
Neighbourhood Plan Sub Committee
Minutes of meeting held on 26th March  2013 
1. To receive apologies for absence

Apologies were received from Helen Metcalf, Patricia Payling,  Adele Haddon, Philip Smith
2.  Progress on sketch proposals of marina/woodland site
Heather and Julie presented the OPUN design proposals produced for the Shireoaks Marina/Woodlands site.  The proposals were debated by the group and the agreed drawings are to be produced for inclusion into the Objectives & Policies consultation to be held at the Village Sports & Social Club on 30th March 
3.
Update on non SHLAA site
The non SHLAA site identified during the joint walkabout with the OPUN group as having the potential to enhance the Marina/Woodland site proposals was discussed.  It was decided that as much work/research was still outstanding on this potential site it be omitted for the time being from the emerging Objectives and Policies consultations.

4. Feeback from questionnaires
Nearly 50% of the village NP survey forms have been collected.  A deadline of the end of March was agreed for the return of all survey forms.  A deadline of the end of April was agreed for the production of survey results. This would give one month to enable the input and analysis of the results.  It was confirmed that Scott O’Dell be employed to input, collate and analyse the results using Survey Monkey. Approval was given for the purchase of one months use of the survey site at a cost of £24.00.
5. Format for the consultation events     
As this was Helen Metcalfe’s last meeting with the group as CPRE representative, a review of the format for the consultation events and progress against the project plan took place.  The OPUN group members and Helen were warmly thanked for their guidance and assistance.

8.      Date of next meeting
     To be arranged. 
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